
Please consider allocating funds to the Falls City Wastewater/Sewer project. Our community is desperate need of an updated 
system. Currently, the City's leach field is underneath the Falls City High School football field. It is also nearly maxed out for capacity 
which means our community has no room to grow or to bring more current residents online with the existing system. Our community 
is largely elderly, disabled, and low-income. Funding could bring dollars to the project and reduce the amount of money sewer 
customers will have to finance. Specifically, it could significantly reduce sewer rates over the next decades for our most vulnerable 
citizens. 


